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May 17, 2023 
 
 
 
Senate Health Care Committee 
 
 
RE:  Testimony in support of the -12 amendment to HB 3223 
 
 
Chair Patterson, Vice Chair Hayden and Members of the Committee: 
 
 
Capitol Dental Care is writing in support of the -12 amendments to HB 3223.  The amendment is 
one step towards addressing the multiple issues that are impacting our workforce shortages, 
including shortages of trained and certified dental assistants.   
 
We appreciate the efforts of Reps. Pham and Javadi, Senator Patterson and all of the others 
who have worked to bring forward this new bill language. 
 
Capitol Dental Care respectfully requests your support of the -12 amendment. 
 
 


